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arch_weekly note
 
Another excellent week of exposure for K-State Architecture. Thank you Jacob, Kendra
and Christopher for representing us in Chicago. Also, best of luck to our Iowa bound group
for the AIA Central Regional States Design Competition. 
 
A big thanks to our Professional Advisory Board for coming out last Friday. We had a
great meeting and thank you to the many students who joined us, as well as the faculty
being there at the Box Lab reception. 
 
Go Royals. 

Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Department Head

arch_charrette
2015 Chicago Healthcare Student Design Charrette

http://your.website.address.here


Photo of Jacob Kelly-Salo, Kendra Vander Baan and Christopher Sanford, courtesy of Susanne Siepl-Coates.

Jacob Kelly-Salo, Christopher Sanford and Kendra Vander Baan, three graduate students
in architecture, traveled to Chicago to participate in the 2015 Chicago Healthcare Student
Design Charrette, a 3-day design intensive. Part of the Healthcare Facilities Symposium
and Expo, the charrette was sponsored by the Chicago AIA, the Caritas Project and Assa
Abloy, a lock manufacturing company. Titled "Realizing Behavioral Health and Well-Being
in the Village", the K-State students worked with professionals of the architecture firm
Perkins Will on developing conceptual design ideas to integrate a small hospital into the
Humboldt Park neighborhood of Chicago. Professor Susanne Siepl-Coates accompanied
the students and served as faculty advisor.

Teams from Iowa State, Philadelphia University, the New York School of Interior Design
and Texas A& M University also participated in the charrette. 

arch_announcements
K-State Architecture is sending four third year students to the AIA Central Regional States
Student Design Competition in Des Moines, Iowa this week! Students participating are
Morgan Brown, Aaron Church, Kristyn Garver and Peter Syzonenko and will be advised
by Assistant Professor Christopher Fein. Good luck!

Goncalo Byrne will lecture on Monday, November 9th at 5:00 pm in Forum Hall as part of
the APDesign Distinguished Lecture Series. Click here for more information.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yb20XEl-Q7O_RL--Jnqe7U355nbTeMac_78yqwzkj4dU0JYjZvM15I6nyUCPnXSs9BA40F0OlgxZSQgLtHr0msAXztVyTyEUxBRJmGClgwxJY7LdvTaTFgss9sjeax0B38MSqrpm6C1Ooy8Bh2dh12xIL8EVRpCvFjfD433nH7Kr_x1H9og17gqg4OMIU_6x-XPuRM8DfRv5cZYAdav7YxkwpFQWbesu3YveU2Twd9M=&c=&ch=


 Click here for all the Mock Interview information, including the list of firms participating. 

K-State Center for the Advancement of Entrepreneurship invites all K-State students with
an entrepreneurial idea to compete for a prize pool of $20,000 in the 2015 K-State Launch
competition.  K-State Architecture has a history of being well represented at this
competition. Read all about how to enter here.

arch_upcoming events
OCTOBER 

13 CANCELLED: Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in Seaton room 224 

19 Mock Interviews at the Alumni Center

20 Tenured faculty meeting at 2:30 PM location in Seaton room 224

27  Tenured meeting at 2:30 PM at the K-State Student Union room 206 
 
NOVEMBER

9 Goncalo Byrne lecture at 5:00 PM in Forum Hall. Click here for more info.

23-27 Thanksgiving break, no classes!

DECEMBER

3 APDesign Alumni Honorees visit K-State

9 Bowman Forum at 1:00 PM in the Little Theatre

11 Manko Competition at 1:30 PM in the Little Theatre

14-18 Final examinations
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 Design Make blog

 Small Town Studio blog
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